From: Employment - Improving FEG <improvingfeg@jobs.gov.au>

Sent: Monday, 9 July 2018 9:58 AM

To: I

Subject: FW: Response to: Reforms to Address Corporate Misuse of the Fair Entitlements

Guarantee scheme — Draft Legislation [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

UNCLASSIFIED

From: Stuart Yusof

Sent: Thursday, 14 June 2018 11:25 AM

To: Employment - Improving FEG <improvingfeg@jobs.gov.au>

Subject: Response to: Reforms to Address Corporate Misuse of the Fair Entitlements Guarantee scheme — Draft
Legislation

Directors should not be allowed to leave/travel out of the country if money is owing in particular
superannuation





